RESNET® Standards Public Comment and Proposed Change Form
Comment/Explanation*: 
Include your justification for your proposed change to the draft standard below.
_________________________________________________________________________________________


Building Efficiency Resources is against creating a new position to do similar functions as a Rater Field Only.  This position seems to overlap a lot of what a RFI does and could lead to a reduction of RFIs.  
If we are establishing new positions within the HERS rater industry, then the position should go through training and be certified by RESNET approved training providers, not requiring training for Remote Visual Inspectors (RVI).  
There are two main reasons training should be required; 1) To ensure standards of HERS ratings are being met by qualified and certified individuals.  2) To provide inspections without having to “have the customer show” where each item is.  With proper accredited training an RVI would be able to go into a home without the customer and know what they are looking for and how to find the information needed for the inspection checklist.
Section 302.4.2 lists safety but does not list any Personal Protection Equipment (PPE), this should be required when on a job site that could be hazardous especially at Pre-Drywall Inspections stage.



Proposed Change to the Draft Standard*
Use “strikethrough” and “underline” formatting to indicate all proposed changes. Changes must be shown with “hard-formatting” strikethrough and underline, not “track changes”.
____________________________________________________________________________________________


There needs to be a section stating that all Remote Visual Inspectors (RVI) should go through training similar to Remote Field Inspectors (RFIs).  
Section 302.4.2 should add “Personal Protection Equipment to include but not limited to: Hard Hat, Hi-Visablilty Vest, Hard Toe Shoes, etc.



